
Exclusion Policy

As early years practitioners, we have a responsibility to ensure that the health and welfare of all 
the children in our care is paramount.  With this in mind we follow the guidance set by Public 
Health England in their publication ‘Guidance on infection control in Schools and other childcare
settings’ – March 2017.

The summary poster is attached to the policy and a copy is made available in every room within 
the nursery and also displayed in the foyer.  By following the guidance, we hope that we can 
continue to ensure that we are able to prevent the risk of infection spreading throughout the 
nursery.

A poster educating parents of exclusion periods is displayed on the parents notice board.

For further information or to seek advice on any of the communicable diseases or illness listed 
in the guidance, we will contact our local Health Protection Agency on 0300 303 0234.

The address for the HPT for Yorkshire and the Humber is:

Quarry House
8th Floor
Leeds
LS2 7UE

E-mail: yorkshirehumberhpt@ukhsa.gov.uk

This policy was adopted on 7 September 2018

Signed on behalf of the nursery 
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